
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 25, 2006 
 
Joel Douglas 
c/o Harbor Lands Co. 
PO Box 4082 
Bellingham, WA  98227 
 
RE: Jefferson Davis Memorial Highway monument 
 
Dear Joel: 
 
On Monday, October 23, 2006, at the regular Blaine City Council meeting, the Blaine City Council 
discussed your request regarding a resolution for the placement of the Jefferson Davis Memorial 
Highway monument on private property adjoining a city-owned parklet. 
 
In response to that request, the Blaine City Council members do not support such placement of this 
monument. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sheri Sanchez 
City Clerk 
 
Cc:  Washington State Parks & Recreation Commission 
  


